
 
 

 
 

NDIA-DVC CHAPTER MEMBER INVITATION 
 

The Delaware Valley Chapter of NDIA is pleased to announce we are partnering with the Naval Surface 
Warfare Center Philadelphia Division, Naval Supply Command Philadelphia Division, and PhilaWorks to 
provide our members with the opportunity to learn how to successfully compete for contracting 
opportunities with the Navy: 

 

Doing Business with the Navy 
Thursday, December 15, 2016  

8:30 AM to 12:30 PM (EST) 
NSWCPD Building 77L at 1000 Kitty Hawk Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19112 

 
This event is free of charge.  Registration is required for each attendee and begins at 8:00 am- 8:30 am. 

 
TO REGISTER:  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/doing-business-with-the-navy-tickets-28601754618 

 

Topics Include: 
• NSWCPD/NAVSUP Obsolescence Program 

Opportunities 
• NAVSUP Weapon Systems Support -  

Source Approval Process 
• Department of Navy SBIR Program 
• PhilaWorks Grants 

 
For more information, contact: 

 
NSWCPD Director for Small Business Programs, Irene Katacinski, at irene.katacinski@navy.mil 

or (215) 897-7596, or  
NDIA-DVC President, Brian Gocial, at gocial@blankrome.com or (215) 475-2853. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/doing-business-with-the-navy-tickets-28601754618
mailto:irene.katacinski@navy.mil
mailto:gocial@blankrome.com

	Thursday, December 15, 2016
	8:30 AM to 12:30 PM (EST) NSWCPD Building 77L at 1000 Kitty Hawk Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19112

